¢ EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
> NEW DELHI

INVITATION TO BID OF

UNSERVICEABLE CAR
(Lot 2)

31 July 2020

The Embassy of the Republic of the Philippines in New Delhi is looking
for interested parties for the public bidding of one unserviceable car.

Number of Unit ltem

1 Mitsubishi Lancer, 2005 Model

Submit the duly accomplished proposals in a sealed envelope at the library
of the Embassy of the Republic of the Philippines on or before 2:00 pm on

14 August 2020. Custom’s duty and/or miscellaneous expenses (if
applicable) shall be shouldered by the winning bidder.

For more information, please send email at Mr. Hilario Villamin, Property
Officerat newdelhi.pe@dfa.gov.ph.

Very truly yours,

(Sqd)
RAMON S. BAGATSING, JR.
Ambassador

50-N Nyaya Marg, Chanakyapuri, New Delhi-110021 India
Tel. No.: (+91-11) 2688-9091 Fax No.: (+91-11) 2687-6401

www.newdelnipe.dfa.gov.ph




